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According to evolving intelligence, Russia may be exploring options to engage in malicious

cyber activity against the United States in response to the unprecedented economic sanctions

the U.S. Government has imposed.

The Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA) has compiled a catalog of free

services to help organizations, regardless of size, adopt a heightened posture when it comes

to cybersecurity and protecting their most critical assets.

The U.S. Government will continue to provide resources and tools to the private sector,

including via CISA's Shields-Up campaign.

Organizations are asked to immediately report anomalous cyber activity and/or cyber

incidents to report@cisa.gov or 888-282-0870.
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